
Software in the CLAS Collaboration 
At the November meeting: 
§  Ad-Hoc Committee composed by D. Ireland (Chair), D. Heddle and S. Kuhn charged to discuss 

the role of the Software Group in the Collaboration and the possibility of electing a Software 
Coordinator: 
－ Software Coordinator should be created as a role within the CLAS Coordinating Committee 

(CCC)  
－ A Software Working Group (SWG) should be constituted on the same level as the current three 

physics working groups 
－ The Software Coordinator will be the chair of the SWG  
－ All CLAS collaborators may be associated with this new group by opting in  

§  Ad-Hoc Committee charged to elaborate a proposal on how to integrate these changes in the 
charter 

§  Text available at: https://www.jlab.org/Hall-B/secure/claschair/software/swg_change  

At this meeting: 
－ Text of charter change made available 
－ Discussion on proposed text and software coordinator election process on Friday: 

•  Should the Software Coordinator be elected by the whole Collaboration or by the Software Group 
members? 

－  If endorsed, vote at the following meeting 
－  If change approved, proceed with the election in the summer to make the Software Coordinator 

take the position on September 1st 
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Charter change (I) 
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Charter change (II) 
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Charter change (III) 
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